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N E W S     R E L E A S E  
 
8:00 p.m., June 12, 2008 – For Immediate Release 
 

City Closing Three Dubuque Entrance Ramps Along 
I-80 Detour Route 
 
DUBUQUE, Iowa –  The City of Dubuque is closing three entrance ramps in preparation for the influx 

of traffic from the Interstate 80 (I-80) traffic detour which is rerouting traffic through Dubuque 

beginning at 8 p.m. tonight. 

 By 8:30 p.m. tonight (June 12), the following entrance ramps will be closed as a public safety 

measure and to maximize traffic flow through Dubuque during the I-80 traffic detour: 

• Hill/Bryant Street entrance ramp for eastbound traffic on US 20/Dodge Street, 

• Grandview entrance ramp for eastbound traffic on US 20/Dodge Street, and 

• South Grandview entrance ramp for northbound traffic on US 61/151. 

 These ramps will remain closed as long as necessary during the I-80 traffic detour, which could 

last several days.   
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